
 

February 23, 2024 

Middlesex County Clerks  

Via Email 

Re: Appointment to the Middlesex Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Detachment Board  

Clerks,  

Please accept this letter as correspondence to inform you that the Municipality of North 
Middlesex has appointed Deputy Mayor Paul Hodgins in consultation with the 
Municipality of Lucan Biddulph as their shared representative for the new Middlesex 
OPP detachment Board at the February 21, 2024, Regular Council Meeting. Please see 
the below resolution:  

Moved: A. Cornelissen 
Seconded: B. Irwin 
 
THAT Council receive the report regarding the Middlesex County Police Services 
Board – Council Representative and Implementation Process;  

AND THAT Deputy Mayor Paul Hodgins be appointed as the North 
Middlesex/Lucan Biddulph representative to the Middlesex County Police 
Services Board for the remainder of the Council Term;  

AND FURTHER THAT staff be directed to report back on the implementation and 
appointment process of community members to the Middlesex County Police 
Services Board.  

Result: CARRIED  

 

Thank you,  

 

Ashley Cook, Director of Corporate Services / Municipal Clerk  
Municipality of North Middlesex  
clerk@northmiddlesex.on.ca  
519 294 6244 ext. 3224 
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